
 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

             

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCE OF WALES 
PRIMARY SCHOOL & CHILDREN’S CENTRE   

NEWSLETTER 1st May 2015 

istening  xcellence  ttitude  espect  egotiate  njoy   esponsible   upport 

Our Value for this month is Happiness Our Value for this month is Happiness Our Value for this month is Happiness Our Value for this month is Happiness     

Can people reliably predict what will make them happy? 

Research suggests that people are actually quite poor at 

predicting accurately what will make them happy.  This is 

why it is important that our pupils develop self-knowledge to 

help them focus on makes them feel good. To feel happy and 

have a sense of well-being requires self-awareness. Children 

need to be taught how to identify and overcome inner 

obstacles to being happy – talking about ‘Happiness’ is a good 

place to start this process.  Some questions that you might like 

to explore with your child this weekend are; What are the 

ingredients for a child to be happy? Can a school be a happy 

school, if so how/why? Is permanent happiness an illusion?  

Can your child say what will make them happy at 

school/home/with their peers?  

Mrs Stylli - PSHE, P4C and Values Co-ordinator 

Attendance this week 
 
 

                   Years 1,2,3 Family        Years 4,5,6 Families 

     

1A 97.33% 2M 96.33%      3D 95.67%      4H 98.93%*      5G 95.56%      6A 94.00% 

1K 93.10%     2Ri 98.67%       3F 92.57%      4S 93.33%         5L 97.41%      6B 92.14% 

1S 95.86% 2Ru 99.33%*    3G 95.67%   5N 97.69% 6H 96.67% 
  

Well done to 2Ru & 4H for best attendance this week. 
School Target:  95.5% 

 

Overall attendance since September: 94.30% 

Value for this Month: Value for this Month: Value for this Month: Value for this Month: HAPPINESS  HAPPINESS  HAPPINESS  HAPPINESS      
    

These children received a certificate for demonstrating 

this value at Prince of Wales this week, well done:  

 Mya 1K, Kyan 1A, Begum 1S, Hano 2Ru, Aisha 2Ri, 

Ruthjane 2M, Arda 3D, Emily 3G, Riley 3F, Dillon 4H, 

Mario 4S, Juliet 5L, Makari 5G, Suzie 5N, Lily 6H,  

Samuel 6B and Valbona 6A 

LOST PROPERTY 

 

Our Lost Property box is full to the brim with 

unnamed jumpers, coats, hats and other 

personal items. We also have a number of 

reading glasses at reception. 

 

If you feel your child has lost an item please 

come on in and take a look. At the end of 

each term, the items that have not been 

collected may be sold in our Fair Trade shop. 

PLEASE LABEL ALL YOUR CHILD’S 

BELONGINGS WITH THEIR NAME. 

Year 3 Educational Visit 
 

Last week, Year 3 had a visit from the River 

Rangers, Dave and Travis.  They told us about the 

River Lea and some of the things it was used for in 

the past.  
 

After lunch, we walked to the lock and were lucky 

enough to see a boat going through the lock.  We 

helped to open the lock gates.  We learned the 

difference between a river and a canal.  It was fun 

spotting wildlife, such as swans, coots and ducks. 
 

Mrs Fletcher – 3F Class Teacher 



 

  

   

 

 
 

  

Parents,  
We see numerous young children 
walking to school on their own or 
accompanied by a too young 
sibling. Our roads are busy and 
many accidents are narrowly 
avoided as vehicles either travel too 
fast or can’t see children crossing 
from between parked cars. Please 
ensure either you or another 
responsible adult accompanies your 
child to school. Also, pupils should 
not arrive earlier than 8:30am 
unless they attend Breakfast Club. 
Pupils in Years 5 and 6 may walk to 
and from school unaccompanied 
once written consent has been 
given by the parent. 

Dates for your diary 

Value for the Month of March: happiness 

  

Monday 4th May  May Bank Holiday – school closed 

Thursday 7th May School Open whilst being used as a polling station 

Monday 11th – Friday 15th May Year 6 test week 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th May Summer Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June  Staff Training Day – school closed 

Tuesday 2nd June Start Summer 2 term 

Wednesday 3rd June  'Meet and Greet day' for new Nursery chn and parents. Morning chn invited 

from 8.30- 9.30   Afternoon chn invited  2.45-4.00 

w/c 15th June Year 2 test week 

22nd June Start Science and Sports Fortnight 

3rd July  Sports day and school picnic 

Friday 10th July Final day for Nursery children 

w/c 13th July  Nursery closed. Staff undertaking home visits  

Friday 24th July End of 2014-2015 Academic Year – school closes 1:30 pm 

  

Pc Doris visit 

Our Neighbourhood Police Officer, PC Doris, spoke to all 

our classes this week. Here are some Year 4 pupils’ 

comments: 

 

Today in assembly we learnt that police are there to help us, 
not just to arrest people all the time. Also, they talked to us 
to say ‘try and keep calm and respect the laws.’ There is no 
reason to be scared of the police. Azel  

 

I learnt that the police are there to help you. Akasya 

 

I learnt that the policemen and women have a very dangerous 
job. Emin 

 

Police are not just there for putting criminals in prison, but 
they are there to help people too. Olawunmi 

 

I learnt that the police are here to make people safe and if 
you forget their name you can remember their  
number. Rayyan 

 


